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Over the past year I have had the opportunity to get to know and work with Tom Allen 
through his interim ministry at Genesis Church in Foley, Alabama.  He came into our 
church which had multiple staff and many issues.  Tom's passion is developing healthy 
churches and using the interim season to bring this about.  Over the course of a year he 
spent time developing the leadership team of the church and leading us to address 
issues and obstacles we had in a biblical manner.  This interim season has been used 
well and through it we are able to step into the next stage of the ministry God has for us 
in a healthy way.  God has used this time at Genesis to bring healing to people and 
relationships, hope to the discouraged, and clarity in who we are and where God is 
taking us.  Because of these things, I highly recommend Tom Allen and his interim 
ministry for churches experiencing leadership changes and who face an interim period.  
I believe it is time well spent for the Kingdom of God.

In Christ,

Nate Goodwin, Vice Chairman

Genesis Church of the C&MA

Foley, Alabama

ncgoodwin@gmail.com

(251)752-0715
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